
United States Army Warrant Officers Association 
  

Fort Lowell - Apache Chapter 

 
- Meeting Minutes - 

 

                          December 1, 2013 

 
 

Meeting called to order at 1430 hours by President CW2R Dowdney.  The meeting was held at the Dowdney 

Residence. 
 

Secretary's Report: 

The minutes of the November 2013 meeting were previously distributed electronically to all members. 
 

Treasurer’s Report: 
Operating Account Balance as of November 30, 2013: $4,422.03 

A motion was made by CW3R Blankschen to accept the Treasurer’s Report, subject to audit, and seconded by 
CW2R Cogut.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

President's Report: None at this time. 
 

Vice-President's Report: None at this time. 

 

Committee Reports:  

Chapter Awards & Decorations: None at this time. 

 

JROTC Medals: None at this time. 
 

Golf Tournament: The Hilton Tucson El Conquistador Golf & Tennis Resort has reserved March 29, 2014 for our 

fundraising Golf Tournament.  A motion to pay the reservation fee to El Conquistador, up to $300, via the 
chairman, CW5R Baiocchetti, was made by CW3R Schmid, seconded by CW4R Ozier, and passed unanimously. 

 

Unfinished Business:  

 

New Business:  
A discussion concerning our CDs' rate of return was brought forward.  Various options exist.  Further discussion 

was tabled for the January 2014 meeting. 
 

For the Good of the Order:  
 
Adjournment: A motion to adjourn at 1455 hours made by CW5R Baiocchetti, seconded by CW3R Schmid, 

unanimously accepted. 

 

The next meeting of the Chapter will be at 1800 hours on January 13th at the Old Pueblo Grill. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
(Page 2, Ft Lowell-Apache Chapter, Minutes 20131201) 

 

 

Members Present: 
CW5R Vincent Baiocchetti 

CW3R Ed Blankschen 

CW2R Ted Cogut 
CW2R John Curtis 

CW2R Lance Dickinson 

CW2R Craig Dowdney 
CW4R Bob Ozier 

CW3R Art Schmid 

 

Guests Present: 
Eileen Baiocchetti 

Leslie Blankschen 

Marie Cogut 
Jean Curtis 

Bette Dickinson 

Donna Dowdney 
Joy Ozier 

Jean Schmid 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
CW2R John Curtis 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


